From: Stewart, Kerri - VP & Chief Customer Officer
To: "Melissa Stone"; Michael Munz

Subject: Performance Units
Date:
Attachments:

This is the presentation that was given to the board about the Performance Unit Program. While it
was approved, the 3 of us need to discuss before November board meeting. k
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